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Non	
  Advanced	
  Sixth	
  Round	
  &	
  Sean	
  Kenny	
  LIPF 
 
What a great end to the Non-Advanced Monthly competitions we had last Thursday. 
The standard in this section has been exceptionally high this year and last week 
followed suit. It has been very encouraging to see so many of our newer members 
participating in the competitions and congratulations to everyone who has taken part 
during the year.   
 
Two images were awarded 20 points, Mark Conroy's futuristic mono image and 
Alex's colour image of a hanging basket. In the end, bragging rights to Image of the 
Month were awarded to Mark for his mono image. Thanks to Gabriel for filling the 
shoes of judge this month.    
 
For any members who have or will qualify for the POTY on the 10th March, please 
make sure that you are fully familiar with the process and rules for entering images to 
the final night. If you are not sure, please ask some of the more experienced 
members who will talk you through the process. 
 

 
 

Gabriel O’Shaughnessy presents Mark Conroy with Image of the Month 
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In the second half of the evening, Sean Kenny gave a talk on his recent successful 
LIPF Panel. It was fabulous and a huge thanks to Sean for showing it. Sean is no 
stranger to speaking to an audience and it showed. He spoke ad lib on the panel 
preparation process before presenting the history of each image in his panel. It 
always gives great encouragement to other members when they see someone doing 
well and spurs them on to achieve bigger and better things. 

 

 


